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   The Bugling Bull, a new Gift Shop and sister company to the Benezette Hotel, will open Friday
June 3rd, 2022 through fall daily from 10am to 8 pm.   The store is located directly across
Winslow Hill Road from the Hotel and will feature homemade fudge, unique gifts, apparel and
more. Our delicous fudge is made by staff and features fun flavors each day from the &quot;
Fudge Shack &quot; .  We look forward to you stopping in. Give our Facebook page a like too! 
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